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1. IIQA has been successfully accepted after the clarifications were answered. The 
University will be uploading the SSR in the Dual Mode University type 

2. The new mobile telephone has been procured for IQAC, from the IQAC budget which 
will be the permanent number (9392430584) for 1QAC, Osmania University. 

3. The new permanent phone number of IQAC has been registered in NAAC portal. 

4. The Student and Staff sensitization programs were planned as a part of preparedness 
for the SSR submission to NAAC-2024. 

5. The Heads of the departments were informed to send data required for SSR submission. 
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